
COMPILATION REPORT
TO FUSCALDO & GUZZARDI UNIT TRUST

We have compiled the accompanying special purpose financial statements of
Fuscaldo & Guzzardi Unit Trust which comprise the balance sheet as at 30 June
2023, profit and loss statement for the year then ended, a summary of
significant accounting policies and other explanatory notes.

The specific purpose for which the special purpose financial statements have
been prepared is set out in the notes to the accounts.

The responsibility of trustees

The directors of the trustee company of Fuscaldo & Guzzardi Unit Trust are
solely responsible for the information contained in the special purpose
financial statements, the reliability, accuracy and completeness of the
information and for the determination that the basis of accounting used is
appropriate to meet their needs and for the purpose that the financial
statements were prepared.

Our responsibility

On the basis of the information provided by the directors of the trustee
company, we have compiled the accompanying special purpose financial statements
in accordance with the basis of accounting as described in the notes to the
financial statements and APES 315: Compilation of Financial Information.

We have applied professional expertise in accounting and financial reporting to
compile these financial statements in accordance with the basis of accounting
described in the notes to the financial statements. We have complied with the
relevant ethical requirements of APES 110 Code of Ethics for Professional
Accountants.

Assurance Disclaimer

Since a compilation engagement is not an assurance engagement, we are not
required to verify the reliability, accuracy or completeness of the information
provided to us by management to compile these financial statements.
Accordingly, we do not express an audit opinion or a review conclusion on these
financial statements.

The special purpose financial statements were compiled exclusively for the
benefit of the directors of the trustee company who are responsible for the
reliability, accuracy and completeness of the information used to compile them.
We do not accept responsibility for the contents of the special purpose
financial statements.

Name of Firm: Walker Partners (Aust) Pty Ltd
Certified Practising Accountants
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Pablo Loriente
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Dated this 27th day of October 2023


